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September 23, 2019 

 

 

Crown Castle NG Central LLC 

Attn: Fernanda Biehl 

2000 Corporate Drive 

Canonsburg, PA 15317 

 

 

RE:  Crown Castle NG Central LLC withdrawal of Certificate of Authority – (Docket TC14-081) 

 

 

Dear Ms. Biehl: 

 

The South Dakota Public Utilities Commission (SDPUC) received an informational filing on February 4th, 

2019, requesting that Crown Castle NG Central LLC’s Certificate of Authority be cancelled within the State of 

South Dakota. SDPUC staff verified that Crown Castle NG Central LLC has met the requirements to withdraw 

their Certificate of Authority and have cancelled the certificate effective immediately.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Commission (605) 773-3201. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joseph Rezac 

Utility Analyst 

 


